
 
 
July 8, 2014 File: MV2014F0013 
 
 
Mr. David Harpley 
Vice President - Environment and Permitting Affairs 
Canadian Zinc Corporation 
Suite 1710, 650 West Georgia Street 
Box 11644 
VANCOUVER BC   V6B 4N9 Email: alan@canadianzinc.com 
 david@canadianzinc.com 
 
 
Dear Mr. Harpley: 
 
Land Use Permit Application Amendment Request 
All Season Access Road, Prairie Creek Mine 
 
The Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board (Board) received your Land Use 
Permit (LUP or Permit) Application Amendment Request on June 25, 2014.  LUP 
Application MV2014F0013 is currently proceeding through an Environmental 
Assessment with the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
(Review Board). By way of copy of this letter, the Board is hereby forwarding this 
Application Amendment Request for consideration by the Review Board, to 
inform the ongoing Environmental Assessment for the above-noted Application.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this letter, please contact me 
(867) 766-7453 or email jmorse@mvlwb.com. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Julian Morse 
Regulatory Officer 
 
Copied to:   Sachi De Souza, Environmental Assessment Officer, MVEIRB 
  Distribution List 
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